
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Literacy 
In Literacy this term, we have been working really hard to 
use speech marks in our writing. We had lots of fun using 
macaroni to place speech mark in different sentences.  

In writing, we have been working on our letter writing 
skills. As our topic is on Australia, Room 2 wanted to write 
a persuasive letter to Mrs Gardiner asking if we could go 
on a school trip to Australia!  

Numeracy 
We have been looking at fractions this 
term. We have enjoyed finding fractions 
of an amount using their multiplication 
knowledge to help them.  
We have also enjoyed completing some 
measure activities during outdoor 
learning. We used water and different 
equipment to measure how much water it 
takes to fill different sized items.   
 

Learning Across the Curriculum 
We have been learning all about Australia. 
We have enjoyed learning all about the 
different animals, weather and mining. We 
have been creating mining carts during 
STEM and have loved collaborating with 
each other to make these!   

Health & Wellbeing 
P3/4 had a great opportunity to learn some 
mixed martial arts. We enjoyed learning 
different punches and kicks from the 
professionals!  


